
Report on Independence Day celebrations held on 15.8.2024 at Milli Al-Ameen College 

(For Girls) 

The 77th Independence Day was observed on 15.8.2024 at the College premises with programs. 

A flag hoisting ceremony was held in the college grounds at 9 am in the presence of the 

Principal, Dr Sunanda Halder, President, Mr Md. Ziauddin Hyder, President and other members 

of the Governing Body and teachers of the College as well as Non-Teaching Staff.  With the 

singing of the National Anthem and a small speech, the program was concluded. This was 

followed by meet and greet between the Governing Body members and the teachers and non-

teaching staff as part of the Milli family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo1: Independence Day Celebrations, 2024 held on 15.8.2024 


